
Public Comment Submission 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to provide my public comment regarding the draft historic preservation regulations 

currently under consideration. As a concerned citizen and advocate for our community's heritage, 

I believe it is crucial to protect our historical sites and maintain the character of our 

neighborhoods. 

Firstly, I commend the efforts made to outline the importance of preserving our historic 

landmarks. These sites not only represent our past but also contribute to the identity and charm 

of our community. I support the proposed regulations that aim to enhance the protection of these 

sites. 

However, I would like to raise some concerns regarding the implementation of these regulations. 

Specifically, I believe that the provisions for public input in the decision-making process need to 

be strengthened. Engaging community members ensures that diverse perspectives are considered, 

fostering a more inclusive approach to preservation. 

Additionally, I urge the committee to provide more clarity on the criteria used to designate 

properties as historic. A transparent process will not only build trust among residents but also 

prevent ambiguity and potential disputes in the future. 

Thank you for considering my comments on this significant matter. I look forward to seeing how 

the draft regulations evolve and hope they reflect our community's values and aspirations for 

preserving our history. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


